
June 3rd, 1930 

Prof. Arthur E. Baggs 

Ceramic Art Department 

Ohio State University 

Columbus 

Ohio 

 

Dear Arthur: 

 This will introduce to you, Emil Zschiegner, who will finish his course this summer in the 
Department of Applied Art.  He, with us, has been watching with interest the work you are doing and 
anything that you can show him will be of interest. 

 

 Very truly yours 

 

CFB:RDW Director 


